Picture Day Important Information

Please read through all of the information regarding picture day.  We need your help to make things run fast and smoothly.  
Please let us know if your child will not be able to attend picture day. 

Port City Photography will be coming in to take all the dance classes photos.  

Each dancer will come into the studio at their designated time (listed) 
We ask that you come ready in your child’s costume (if they have more than one, please refer to the time and what costume to come in first).  
Please arrive 5 min early in case we are running ahead of schedule

Please only have one parent with dancer.  We are trying to continue to eliminate big crowds in a small area.  Both dance rooms will be used for photography so the only space we will only have the waiting area and the small room next to my office.  

Ordering will be done all online.  You should be getting an email directly from the photographers as we get closer to picture day.  

Parents are NOT ALLOWED in the room during the time of photos.  A teacher will come out to the lobby.  Once your child has taken their photos they are set to leave.  

Makeup will be up to parents (we always leave this up to parents and what they are comfortable having their child wear) We do find that blush and lipstick help brighten the face in photos
For any ballet numbers – laces need to be tucked into the shoe
For any tap numbers – please make sure if they have laces, they are black laces
For ALL numbers – Please make sure you have the appropriate tights and shoes and you double check to make sure you have all your accessories (if any).  (TIGHTS HAVE BEEN ORDERED AND WILL BE DISTRIBUTED ONCE THEY HAVE ARRIVED) We do always recommend buying additional tights in case something happens to the pair.  



